
Campus Living is seeking groups and organizations to serve as 
volunteers for this coming fall's Move-In from Wednesday, August 
15 through Friday, August 17.

Move-In volunteers welcome residents and their families to 
campus while assisting them with carrying boxes, answering 
questions, and providing directions. Additional volunteers assist 
with our check-in process at Minges Coliseum. We can 
accommodate any size group; individuals are also welcome to 
volunteer.

If your department, organization, or group is interested in 
participating – or would like more information – please arrange 
for a representative to contact Dave Hilbert in Campus Living at 
hilbertd17@ecu.edu or 737-1063.

August 15-17, 2018
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